
January 2024

Dear Parents,

All Pre-school students must submit their current Immunization Record and Health Exam form
before they may attend school in the Fall.

All Kindergarten students must submit their current Immunization Record and Health Exam
form before they may attend school in the Fall.

Students entering Kindergarten in September 2024 must have had their 2nd dose of the Varicella
vaccine, 2nd dose of the MMR vaccine, 5th dose of DTAP, and 4th dose of the Polio vaccine.

Students entering the 6th grade in September 2024 need to have one dose of the Tdap Booster.

Students entering the 7th grade in September 2024 need to have one dose of the Meningococcal
vaccine.

All New Students to St. John’s Lutheran must submit their current Immunization Record and
Health Exam form before they may attend school in the Fall.

Thank you for your cooperation

School Office
St. John’s Lutheran School


